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        15 June 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Academic Resilience Questionnaire 
 
Please find attached a parent’s survey questionnaire about our school. Every two 
years we send out a parent questionnaire; complete a pupil questionnaire in school; 
our staff team complete a questionnaire and the Senior Leadership complete a 
questionnaire. The feedback we receive helps us to continue to develop and 
improve. Your ideas, opinions and suggestions are very important to us and a 
summary of the results will be sent out once the completed questionnaires are 
analysed. 
 
I would be very grateful if you could complete and return the questionnaire by Friday 
29th June 2018. The questionnaires are completely anonymous but if you do have 
any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
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